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Regional Memorandum
No.794 s.2022

RESCHEDULING OF VETTING AND FINALIZATION OF
SCHOOL LEARNING ACTION CELL (SLAC) LEARNING
RESOURCE PACKAGE (LRP) FOR LEARNING RECOVERY IN
LITERACY AND NUMERACY

To: Schools Division Superintendents

1. Relative to RM No. 769, s. 2020 titled Vetting and Finalization of School
Learning Action Cell (SLAC) Learning Resource Package for Learning
Recovery in Literacy and Numeracy, this Office, through the Human
Resource Development Division — National Educators Academy of the
Philippines in the Region (HRDD — NEAP R), announces the new schedule
of the said activity.

From To Venue
(Old Schedule) (New Schedule)
December 12-16, 2022 January 9-13, 2023 NEAP-RELC,
Malvar, Batangas

2. Participants in the vetting stage are selected CID Chiefs and Education
Program Supervisors while the participants in the finalization stage are the
LRP contributing writers. Final list of participants will be released through
a separate memorandum.

3. Other provisions in the previous memorandum are still in effect.

4. For queries or concerns, kindly coordinate with Mr. Bryan A. Pobe,
Education Program Supervisor of HRDD-NEAP R, through email at
hrd.calabarzon@deped.gov.ph

. Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village, Cainta, Rizal
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5. For the information and guidance of all concerned.

ATTY. ALBERTO T. ESCOBARTE, CESO II
Regional Director o

cc:hrdd-neapr/ pobe




